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Dear music student / parent, 
 
We are very excited to announce that this February choir students will have the option of attending a performance of ‘Les 
Miserables’ in downtown Chicago at the Cadillac Palace.  We have reserved 50 student tickets.  The trip will be taking 
place on Wednesday, February 16.  We will be leaving at approximately 7:00am and returning around 9:00pm.  The cost 
of the trip is $125.  This cost includes the ticket to the show, transportation, and lunch at Ed  Debevic’s in Chicago.  We 
will stop for dinner after the show at the Watertower Mall on Michigan Avenue in downtown Chicago.  Please note dinner 
will be at the student’s own expense and is not included in the cost of the trip.  Please see the attached Financial 
Agreement for all financial details and deadlines associated with the cost of the trip. 
 
Please read over all of the information carefully.  It is very important that you understand that we can not and do not give 
refunds for any payments.  Also, please keep in mind that in order to participate in school trips students must 
maintain academic eligibility and comply with Bay Port High School’s rules of conduct.  Students who do not meet 

these criteria will not be permitted to go on the trip. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact us.  We can be reached at… 

Mrs. Doelger:   662-7287  robedoel@hssd.k12.wi.us 
Mr. Pufall:   662-7288 michpufa@hssd.k12.wi.us 
 

We will also be posting all the forms and information about the trip on choir wiki page (bayportchoir.pbworks.com).  
There is a ‘Choir Trip’ link on the right-hand side of the screen.  This link will provide you with all current information 
and form associated with this year’s trip. 
 
One last note… We are in need of 3 chaperones for the trip.  If this is something you are interested in please include a 
letter of interest (including past chaperoning experiences and any special skills you might have [i.e. nurse, first aid, etc.]) 
and include the letter with your financial agreement form.  Please note, the district requires all chaperones to be members 
of the volunteer data base and have completed background checks.  If you have not been through this process we can not 
let you chaperone.  For more information on becoming a ‘certified’ chaperone please contact Anne Buttke at 662-8186 or 
annebutt@hssd.k12.wi.us and she can assist you with this process. 
 
We are looking forward to this wonderful opportunity you and your student.  Again, please do not hesitate to contact us if 
you have any questions, concerns, comments, or feedback!   

 
 
Chorally Yours, 
 
 
Robbie Doelger & Michael Pufall 
 


